
2.20.17 UE Sideliners Meeting 

Tuesday, February 20, 2018 
8:06 PM 

Attendees: Christie Havel, Kendra Ryerson, Rei Valenzuela, Andrea Palmeri, Maria Beach, Maggie Waibel, 

Tammy Taylor, Hope and Paul Mollo 
  Meeting came to order at 8pm 

Treasurer Report January expenses were $662 for winter session club teams.  No deposits for January 

Fundraising 1.       Penalty Kicks:  Tammy passed out the form outlining the penalty kick fundraiser.  

Thoughts are to set this up with another event we run.   It is set up like the foul shot 

fundraiser that basketball runs.   Thought is to run the fundraiser along side the soccer 

clinic.   John, Angela, and Kendra need to come up with a date for the clinic.  
2.       Car Wash: we are looking to add Smokey Legends in addition to the car wash.  The 

question is where will we have the car wash.  Thought is to have it at Hatala's b/c they have 

all of the equipment.   The other option was to have it at the High School.  
3.       The Bottle Drive and the Save Around App will be the same day.  This will be 

the Saturdayof the first week.    Will need a room for the kids to make calls for the Save 

Around calls.   Money will be put towards their warm-ups. 
4.       Applebee's fundraiser:  Date is September 23rd.  The tickets will be handed out prior to 

the bottle drive.   

Team Parents WE are going to reach out to the list from last months meeting.   Tammy to do this. 

Apparel Sale Thought is to do an online sale: Sales will go directly to your house.   A flyer will be sent out with 

the website.   Justin Fish is who the committee has chosen to handle the apparel sale.  Alecia to 

get with the Justin 
New Business 1.       Clinic and Club Shirts. Nuwaka is the company with the best prices.     101+ = $5.50 per 

shirt.  Youth and Adult sizes are the same prices.  Need help with sizes and quantities.  
•          1 - A2XL 
•         2 - AXL 
•         12 - AL 
•         25 -AM 
•         25 - AS 
•         20 - YS 
•         35 - YM 
•         30 - YL 

2.       Sam's Club Mugs:   Tammy brought up that Sam's has a lot of tumblers for $3.50 each.  

The thought is to give those out as a membership incentive.   100 tumblers should be 

enough based on last years membership numbers.   

Board Membership Tammy  brought up board membership for next years board as we will have several members 

transitioning off the board next year.  We would like to keep a mix of girls and boys parents for 

the sake of parity on the board.   
Next Meeting March 21st at 7:30pm at Kristopher's   

  Meeting Adjourned at 8:58pm 
 


